
 

Teresa S. Schlichting, Principal Brittni Molstead, Associate Principal 

Dear Lincoln Families, 
 
This next week we begin our voluntary continuous learning online or learning by receiving 
paper packets through the mail (if requested).  Please remember this learning experience is 
new for everyone- students, teachers, and school administrators.  Most importantly, we 
want you to know this should be a low key, low stress experience as we know your families 
have many other things in life to figure out as well. 
 
Please enjoy this video as we head into a weekend and continue to miss our students- 
Lincoln Staff Video #2 ​. 
 
These are important things for you to know right now: 

1) For eLearning, using school Chromebooks or a home device, a web link will be 
emailed to students and families on Monday, April 13th. 

2) For eLearning work, your Lincoln student should spend about 25 minutes on ​one 
activity ​they choose AND 20 minutes reading. 

3) If your child needs help with their school activities, you can always contact your 
child’s teacher using this link to the ​Lincoln Directory​  (this is also found at the top of 
your student’s grade appropriate activity page) 

 
Student Technology Help Desk- Going “LIVE” on Monday 

● If there is an issue with your Chromebook or Account Login, please fill out the form located 
under ​‘Technology Resources’​ on the Mason City Learning Website. 

● Issues with curriculum, Google Classroom, submitting assignments, etc… Please contact 
your teacher. 
 

If you would prefer paper packets instead of online learning these must be requested by 
calling the school at ​641-421-4423.  
Please leave a message with the following information: 
Student Name 
Parent Name 
Most recent home address 
Best number to call you back on 
Question or Need 
We will call you back as soon as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
Teresa S. Schlichting 
tschlichting@masoncityschools.org 


